
 
 
 

June 24, 2014 
 
 
Mr. Jack Peters 
Manufacturing Sciences Corporation 
804 South Illinois Avenue 
Oak Ridge, TN 37830 
 
SUBJECT: WITHDRAWAL OF REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF INDIRECT TRANSFER OF 

CONTROL OF LICENSES; REQUEST TERMINATION OF EXPORT LICENSE 
XCOM1211 AND XSOU8825 

 
Dear Mr. Peters: 
 
This letter acknowledges that you are withdrawing your request for approval of indirect transfer 
of control of two Export Licenses (XCOM1211 and XSOU8825).  In addition, you have 
requested that the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) terminate these licenses.  
 
As you explained in your letter dated, June 4, 2014, the reason for this request is your firm no 
longer needs the licenses, as all the items authorized for export have already been shipped. 
 
As requested, NRC will discontinue processing your request for Indirect transfer and control of 
these licenses, and will terminate Export Licenses XCOM1211 and XSOU8825 effective the 
date of this letter. 
 
Please feel free to contact Stephen Baker at (301) 415-3329 or e-mail Stephen.Baker@nrc.gov 
if you have any questions or would like more information. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
      /RA/ 
 
 
      Nader L. Mamish, Director 
      Office of International Programs 
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